
The closing date of Request for Expression (REOI) has been extended from 

originally 4th December 2020 @ 23:59 hours (New York time) to 18th December 

2020 @ 23:59 hours (New York time). The REOI document has been updated 

accordingly as enclosed. 

Institutions that have submitted their offers may wish to review and revise their 

submissions and resubmit them before the revised closing date and the revised 

submission will supersede the earlier version of the submission. However, this is 

not a requirement. Offers that are received previously will be kept “confidential” 

and will be evaluated after the new closing date of 18th December 2020. 

 


